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End of year activities 

Dear Year 2 children 

You have worked so hard, either in school or at home, in a difficult situation for a long time now. You have read so 
much, you have written poetry, stories, letters and instructions and you have become able to find answers to questions 
about fractions, measures and shapes without ever seeing your teacher. I’m very proud. 

There are two days left of term and I have put together an activity book for you to have fun with. There are different 
activities and you can have a go at some or all of them. You don’t need to email me anything unless you want to try to 
write my school report for this year… Only if you have a go at that, send it to me at lapwings@duxford.cambs.sch.uk. 

I hope you all have a restful summer and a well-deserved and enjoyable break. I would also like to thank all the parents 
who have been able to support their children with their home-learning. 

I have enjoyed being part of the Duxford Primary School community and I wish you all the best for the future. 

Kind regards, 

 

Mr Neil Lloyd 
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Challenge 1: Complete the wordsearch 

Challenge 2: Create your own summer-themed wordsearch 
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Challenge 1: Write your own SUMMER acrostic poem 

Challenge 2: Create your own original poem 
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…Have fun with this one! 


